ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI
Dear Parents and Students, Date: 18/10/2024

The Parent-Teacher Meeting for all the students will be

held tomorrow 1.e. Saturday, 19th October 2024 and

timing will be 08.00 am to 11.30 am.

Students will come with their parents in school uniform

along with school diary.
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